
This Public Notice serves to 
advise the general public and 
especially all stakeholders that 
as part of the Port Moresby Port 
relocation program, PNG Ports 
Corporation Limited (PNG Ports) 
will relocate to its new head office 
at Credit Corporation Building, 
Levels 5 and 6, at Downtown Port 
Moresby on Friday 17th 
February 2017. All operations 
will commence at the new office 
on Monday 20th February 2017. 

All operations at its former head 
office located along Stanley 
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Stanley Alphonse
Acting Managing Director
PNG Ports Corporation Limited PN
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RELOCATION OF PNG PORTS HEAD OFFICE
TO CREDIT CORPORATION BUILDING

PUBLIC NOTICE

Esplanade (waterfront) at 
Downtown Port Moresby will come 
to a stop to make way for the 
planned development of the Port 
Moresby water front to proceed.

We further advice that the 
numbers to telephone and 
facsimile as well as email 
addresses remain the same. 

Furthermore, we advise that Port 
Moresby Port Operations office 
has already been relocated to 
Motukea. All billing, invoicing, berth 
planning, receipt and delivery, gate 

passes, storage and reefer and accounts for payment and 
receipting functions are now carried out at the Motukea 
Glass Building. The Container Terminal (CT) will continue to 
operate in its current location until further notice.

For more information, please contact
Corporate Communications Department on 3084200 or
email: corporatecommunications@pngports.com.pg.


